
Second Street Pedestrian Structure Voting Results 

MDOT is planning to convert the Second Street bridge over I-475 to a pedestrian-only bridge to improve connectivity in Flint. 
Three design concepts were developed and shared with the community. These concepts included the Courtyard Concept, the 
Light Tunnel Concept, and the Whimsical Community Space Concept. The community reviewed and rated these concepts in 
fall 2024. The preferred concept with the most number of favorable votes is the Courtyard Concept. 

The renderings and concepts above may be further refined throughout the design process. 




